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Chairman Huffman and members of the House Health Committee: 
 
While every unborn child deserves protection from abortion death, House Bill 214 is helpful in 
protecting those targeted for destruction due to cultural bigotry against babies identified before birth as 
"abnormal" or "imperfect" due to a Down Syndrome prediction.  
 
Note, Down Syndrome "prediction," because prenatal testing is unreliable. A recent study out of the 
University of Cambridge documents Early stage embryos with abnormalities may still develop into 
healthy babies,1 with this synopsis: 
 

Abnormal cells in the early embryo are not necessarily a sign that a baby will be born with 
a birth defect such as Down’s syndrome, suggests new research carried out in mice at the 
University of Cambridge. In a study published … in the journal Nature Communications, 
scientists show that abnormal cells are eliminated and replaced by healthy cells, repairing 
– and in some cases completely fixing – the embryo. 

 
The lead researcher in this study initiated the research when pregnant with her second child at age 44. 
An early chorionic villus sampling (CVS) test indicated abnormal cells, yet her son was born healthy. 
 
Pregnant women are routinely advised to undergo prenatal testing, and sadly often end the lives of their 
unborn babies due to a Down Syndrome or other chromosomal variation prediction, which may or may 
not be true.  Doctors would do well to encourage all women to carry their children to term, and for 
them and all of us to welcome the diversity any child of any ability or disability brings. 
 
Please support House Bill 214. 
 

1 http://www.cam.ac.uk/research/news/early-stage-embryos-with-abnormalities-may-still-develop-into-healthy-

babies 
 
Established in 1971, Right to Life of Greater Cincinnati is one of the largest Right to Life chapters in Ohio, 
working to establish a life-affirming culture by organizing legislative efforts, encouraging pro-life office 
holders, and monitoring public and private entities' decisions and practices affecting life issues. Right to 
Life of Greater Cincinnati is affiliated with Right to Life Action Coalition of Ohio. 
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